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Dear Edwards Aquifer Authority Permit Holder:

Thank you very much for considering submitting a bid to SAWS for the lease of your Edwards
Aquifer groundwater withdrawal rights. Effective March 23, 2016, SAWS will no longer be
accepting bids for two-year leases. However, we welcome bids for two-year leases beginning in
2017, or for five-year leases in 2016 or 2017, whichever year you are most comfortable with.

The price per acre-foot that you feel is fair will be considered by SAWS at the bi-weekly opening
of sealed bids. A schedule of the upcoming bid openings is included with this letter for your
information. Asareminder, the bid openings are public meetings and you are welcome to attend.

Alsoincluded with this letter, are the results of bid openings to date and actions taken with regard
to the submitted bids.

We look forward to maintaining our existing relationships and building new ones with you and
your neighbors. Thank you for considering doing business with SAWS. We look forward to
working with you — we appreciate it!

Regards,

Philip Campos, Jr., CPA
Director, Contracting
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Darren Thompson
Director, Water Resources
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